
Week 1 Reading 

In this pack, there are different  texts and questions for you 
to answer. 

There is a different text for each day.





Read from the start until the end of the 
passage.  Use a timer to see how long it 
takes you. Remember, you must read 
clearly without any hesitation. You can 
have a few practises before timing 
yourself. 

Monday



Questions:



Challenge 

Why did the tent fall down?





Read from the start until the end of the 
passage.  Use a timer to see how long it 
takes you. Remember, you must read 
clearly without any hesitation. You can 
have a few practises before timing 
yourself. 

Tuesday





Challenge 

How do you think the frogs felt when 
they were stuck? 





Read from the start until the end of the 
passage.  Use a timer to see how long it 
takes you. Remember, you must read 
clearly without any hesitation. You can 
have a few practises before timing 
yourself. 

Wednesday





Challenge 

Stan and Fran go to a school in London. 
Write down three questions you would 
like to ask them about their school.





Read from the start until the end of the 
passage.  Use a timer to see how long it 
takes you. Remember, you must read 
clearly without any hesitation. You can 
have a few practises before timing 
yourself. 

Thursday





Challenge 

Write a set of instructions on how to 
make toast.





Read from the start until the end of the 
passage.  Use a timer to see how long it 
takes you. Remember, you must read 
clearly without any hesitation. You can 
have a few practises before timing 
yourself. 

Friday





Challenge 

Why does Spoon run to bed when he hears 
the key turn in the door? 




